
June 9, 2004

Dear Scouters and Friends,

I am pleased to announce that Boy Scouts of America, Orange County Council, will host
Thang Tien VIII, the 8th International Jamboree of Vietnamese Scouting. The Jamboree,
conducted by the International Central Committee on Vietnamese Scouting, will be held
during the 2006 summer in Southern California.

Mr. Dat Tien Duong will serve as Chairman of the Organizing Committee, and also as
Campchief of this Jamboree. The Organizing Committee is authorized to engage in
fundraising activities to bring about a successful jamboree. Donations to Thang Tien VIII
will be tax-deductible.

The Jamboree will enjoy full support from Boy Scouts of America, Orange County
Council. Please take this opportunity to enrich your Scouting experience. I am looking
forward to this exciting and meaningful event.

Cc:

	

Scott Teare, Director of International Division, BSA
John Fullerton, Director of Support Service, Orange County Council, BSA
Thuat Van Nguyen, Chairman of ICCVS
Dat Tien Duong, Campchief of Thang Tien VIII
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